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Minutes of Board of Equalization Meeting
Held May 15, 2017

Mayor David L. Jack called the Board of Equalization meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., May 15,
2017, in the Borough Assembly Chambers. Assembly Members Decker, Prysunka, Mitchell,
Rooney and Gilbert were present. Assembly Member Powell was absent. Interim Borough
Manager Carol Rushmore and Clerk Kim Lane were also in attendance.

Appeals - Real Property - There were no Property Tax Appeals to be considered.
PROPERTY TAX EXEMPTIONS

4a Senior Citizens Exemption

M/S: Rooney/Mitchell, to approve the Senior Citizens Property Tax Exemptions, for the
tax year 2017, for total assessment value of $25,675,213.60.

Decker questioned if she had a conflict of interest since her husband qualified for the
exemption this year.

Jack stated that she did not since the exemption was available to all that qualify and that
she wouldn’t be receiving anything that they were not receiving.

Motion approved unanimously by polled vote.

4b  Disabled Veteran Exemption
There were no Disabled Veteran Exemptions.
4c Sprinkler Exemption

M/S: Rooney/Gilbert, to approve the Sprinkler Exemptions, for the tax year 2017, for a
total assessment value of $63,214.00.

Mitchell questioned who received this exemption.

After some discussion, Interim Borough Manager Rushmore stated that she would look into
it; may be a requirement of the State.
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Motion approved unanimously by polled vote.

The Board of Equalization meeting adjourned at 6:06 p.m.

TR

David L. Jack, Ma%

., as k2 “\“‘

rrgegott



